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Date: December 11, 2023

Attn: All Dealership Personnel

Subject: Stop Sale To Be Released

This notification is intended to provide your dealership with advance knowledge of a
pending Stop Sale to help you prepare for the official release. This Stop Sale will impact
some 2023-2024 Chieftain, Roadmaster, and Springfield models. Key dealership personnel
should be notified the Stop Sale is pending and be watching for its release.

We are working diligently to isolate all vehicles impacted by this Stop Sale and plan to
release additional details later today.

Affected Units

2023-2024 Chieftain, Roadmaster, and Springfield motorcycles

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Indian Motorcycle Service
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